
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

8th March 2021 

 

COLLIE ENTRY CLOSES TODAY 
 
A reminder note that today is the closing date for entries to the Collie Icebreaker meeting. 

The meeting format has been changed to a single day event (Saturday 13th March only) rather than 
over the entire weekend. There is still a practice / tuning session available on Friday afternoon and 
FCR will arrange some sort of social gathering for Friday evening. 

We look forward to seeing you at the first event of the 2021 season. 

 

 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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